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AJS/Cir.25/KG/0015/Nov2017         28.11.17 

Dear Valued Parent, 

We are glad to inform you that we have taken an initiative of “No Trolley Bag Class” for the students from 4th 
December 2017 onwards which means students will not carry their trolley bags to school instead they will bring the 
following daily. 

-Pack Bag Small Snack bag with water bottle 

-Pair of clothes name tagged (will be kept in the classroom) 

- One transparent button folder (Yellow color only) (Library books, class books, diary, circulars etc. will be sent 
with the student accordingly in the folder) 

This is to help students move safely during the transition time. Your co-operation will ensure us to swiftly work 
towards the safety of every child. 

Regards 

AJ Administration 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


